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Latest PPS News

BPHC invites you to...  
Poverty in the Bronx:  
Forum and Simulation  

Thursday, October 17
or

Thursday, November 14
8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.

BronxWorks, 1130 Grand Concourse, Bronx, NY

Bronx Partners for Healthy Communities (BPHC) invites you to an informative and 
immersive program focused on the impact of poverty on our community members’ health.

Thanks to excellent past reviews, BPHC is offering this program to member 
organizations on two dates this fall -- October 17 and November 14.

Poverty has a direct link to poor health as evidenced in the Bronx where families live  
with significantly higher rates of chronic diseases like asthma, diabetes, and 
cardiovascular disease. 

Experts will explore the relationship between poverty and health disparities and how 
we can improve our patients’ and clients’ experiences when they visit us for services. 
Participants will also take on the role of family members living on a limited budget and 
learn about the challenges and difficult choices they make and the toll it takes on their 
health and access to care. 

We encourage you to register and offer this opportunity to all staff members who would 
benefit from this program. Please register through the link above. For questions,  
please contact Millie Stanton.

“It gave me more compassion, more understanding and more fuel to my fire to 
advocate for real, meaningful change.” -- previous participant

DSRIP  
Care Coordinator 
Training Program

Sept. 19 - Dec. 12 
Weekly on Thursdays 
9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

CUNY on the Concourse 
2501 Grand Concourse 
Third Floor 
Bronx, NY 10468 
Directions here.

BPHC’s Care Coordination Training 
Program starts this month. This 
highly rated program provides 
comprehensive training on the  
core skills and competencies 
needed for this growing and 
important role.

In a recent independent 
assessment, participants gave  
high endorsements for the course 
being “insightful,” “all-inclusive,” 
and “extremely useful” in their role 
on a care team (read more).

Participants will complete the 
course prepared to be productive 
members of healthcare teams  
that provide coordinated,  
patient-centered care.

The course is developed for  
Care Coordinators (and equivalent 
titles), Depression Care Managers, 
Health Home Coordinators,  
Nurse Care Management 
Supervisors, Patient Navigators 
and Program Managers.

We have a few open seats so 
register soon to secure a spot.

Click here for the course outline 
and to register.

For questions, contact Maria 
Galafa at MGalafa@sbhny.org.

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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